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McGlinnen Monitor

Learning for all...Leading for all...Success for all

Hello McGlinnen Families! I hope this newsletter finds you all ready for our amazing
Michigan Fall weather. Our students continue to work so hard in school and amaze us
each and every day. All of our students have completed the first NWEA MAP tests in
math and reading. This assessment provides our teachers with data and information
so they are able to differentiate their instruction to best meet the individual needs of
our students. This data is incredibly important as we move through the school year.
Another test will be given in the winter to determine academic growth. The staff at
McGlinnen recognizes that students experienced some learning loss during our shut-
downs due to the global pandemic. However, our students are resilient and we are
working every day to ensure they are achieving at the appropriate level. As always, if
you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office.
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Important Dates
November 3-Late
Start, 9:15 arrival

November 12-End
of first quarter

November 17 and
18, Parent/teacher
conferences

November 24-26,
Thanksgiving Break

The staff at
McGlinnen wishes
you and your
family a safe,
happy, and healthy
Thanksgiving!

Ms. Jennifer Marella, Principal

Mrs. Monica Manion, Secretary



